From:
To: Postal Services
Subject: Submission

Date: Saturday, 27 January 2024 9:55:11 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Madam/Sir,

It is ironic that the ACCC's own Submissons to *POSTAL SERVICES* can ONLY be sent by *EMAIL*.

ACCC, please ensure that people can also make Submissions by Postal Mail!

My Submission is:

Letter's delivery is a fundamental Government basic delivery service, in ever nation, everywhere from Eritrea, to Hondurus, to Australia.

As a basic service, it will NEVER be profitable & must always be subsidized, at Taxpayer expense.

Therefore, there is no need to raise charges.

The Taxpayer must always subsidise it.

Furthermore, there are some classees of the Australian public that can ONLY recieve communication by the Letters service. For example, Prisoners in all prisons in NSW can ONLY recieve communication from family and friends by postal mail, no other method is permitted. Please take these people into account if you raise prices.

Do not raise the price of stamps.

Please write back BY POSTAL MAIL to confirm receipt of my Submission:

